
Dear Brother,

Now that you are a Master Mason and have been presented with your 
Grand Lodge Certificate, I offer you my congratulations and hope that you 
enjoy your journey in Freemasonry.

When you were initiated, a copy of the Book of Constitutions was 
presented to you by the Worshipful Master. The preliminary declaration in 
the book states, “Freemasonry consists of three degrees, that of the 
Entered Apprentice, the Fellowcraft and the Master Mason including the 
Royal Arch.”

The Royal Arch is the next step from the Master Masons Degree and 
gives you a firm foundation on which to base your future masonic 
progress. The booklet ‘Discover More’ explains why you should consider 
joining the Royal Arch and continue your journey in Freemasonry.

Your Lodge has a Royal Arch Representative who will offer you further 
guidance and information, or you can speak to a Brother in your Lodge 
wearing the distinctive Royal Arch Jewel. 

Read ‘Discover More’ and consider joining this 
wonderful order. In due time I look forward to 
welcoming you as a Companion in one of our 
Chapters. 

Yours sincerely and fraternally

 Ray Guthrie 

R.W.Bro Ray Guthrie
Provincial Grand Master
Most Excellent Grand Superintendent


